
MEDIA ADVISORY 

OFFICER INVOLVED SHOOTING 

 

Date/Time: February 16, 2018 at 9:09 p.m. 

Location: 1800 North 89th Avenue 

Officer:  41 year old male, 17 years of service 

Suspect: 39 year old male 

 

 On February 16, 2018, at 9:09 p.m., officers located a vehicle belonging to a subject wanted for an 

outstanding felony warrant and domestic violence in the area of 1800 N. 89th Ave. The suspect was seen 

approaching the vehicle and the decision was made to take him into custody. As officers approached 

him, a second suspect that was standing in front of the house where the vehicle was parked. The second 

suspect pointed a handgun at the officer.  The officer drew his weapon and fired at suspect, striking him 

multiple times and ending the threat.  The suspect was taken to a local hospital with non-life-

threatening injuries. During the shooting the first suspect ran from the scene.  A perimeter was 

established and with the help of the police helicopter and K-9 officers, the suspect was located in a 

nearby yard and taken into custody without injury. A gun was recovered at the scene. There were no 

injuries to officers 

 

Information provided by: 

Sgt. Alan Pfohl 

Public Affairs Bureau 


